

**STUDENT GOVERNMENT
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
March 24th, 2020
Called to Order: 5:01 P.M.**

1) Preliminary Items

- a) Roll Call

2) Auxiliary Reports

- a) Speaker of the Student Senate

- i) I'm bringing forth the election handbook and an emergency resolution this Sunday.
- ii) As of now, we are starting the second week of April for elections.
- iii) The Rules Revision committee meets tomorrow.

- b) Student Representative to the Board of Governors

- i) N.A.

- c) Food Pantry Committee Student Government Designee

- i) N.A.

- d) Athletic Fee Accountability Committee

- i) N.A.

- e) Environmental Sustainability Fee Accountability Committee

- i) N.A.

- f) Academic Affairs Co-Committee

- i) We've emailed professor finalists with Zoom links for the interviews.

- g) Diversity Committee

- i) Committee meeting is tomorrow.

- ii) I've been working with Deanna and the Center for Student Advancement to see if we can get student contacts for personal blurbs/stories.

- h) Environmental Affairs Committee

- i) Just emailed Laurie Shook to tell her we have secured full funding for the Labyrinth. I'm waiting on a response so that we can move forward.

- i) External Affairs Committee

- i) We met and discussed a lot of future semester projects.

- (1) We will be looking into writing scripts to have correspondence with the legislature (assuming they end up in session).

- (2) We are continuing resolutions.

- j) Health, Wellness, and Safety Committee

- i) Continuing the awards process.

- k) Student Affairs Committee

- i) Got an email from Laurie Shook; basically the Governor has asked to stop all non-essential spending so she's assuming picnic tables will be taking a longer time.

- ii) The maps have been uploaded to the website.

- (1) We still want to update them with the gender neutral bathrooms.

- l) Purple Friday Subcommittee

- i) Each of the committee members and I have a task to take on each week of this semester. For example, Abbie is in charge of inspirational posts and someone has the snapchat take-over, etc.

- ii) Wednesday will be a goal-oriented system for your friends and yourself.

- m) Select Committee on Parking Appeals

- i) N.A.

- n) Vision Doc Ad Hoc Committee

- i) We met Thursday.

- (1) We will have a physical reveal for the Vision Doc next Semester.

- (2) We will still have seven poster-boards

- (3) We will have to confirm and iron out an outline of this project next semester through a resolution, which will be started soon.

- o) Women's Leadership Conference Ad Hoc Committee
 - i) The report is mostly finished, just need to add the survey responses.
 - p) Sexual Assault Prevention Designee
 - i) Looking into moving some events to the Fall and partnering with the WRC.
 - q) IT Director
 - i) N.A.
 - r) Public Relations Director
 - i) N.A.
- 3) Executive Reports**
- a) Treasurer
 - i) In light of the news that we might not be spending anymore money, I have not been told anything. So we will continue to do so until someone tells me.
 - ii) We will be passing the budget next general body.
 - b) Secretary
 - i) No report.
 - c) The President and Vice President of the Student Association
 - i) We need to fill out room lottery forms for next Fall ASAP. If you are rescheduling an event from this Spring to the Fall, please get that to Katie and Deanna by Thursday. They need the name of the event, the location and preferred date.
 - ii) Get in your all-school email blurbs by the end of tonight.
 - iii) Katie and Deanna will be starting to meet with Dr. Thomas again, let them know if you need anything.
 - iv) The moving supplies will be disseminated very shortly.

Adjourned: 5:25 P.M.